
WETUM ROAD OPEN FOR MARCH BREAK
The Wetum Road will remain open throughout the March Break. Please drive carefully. 

Road maintenance scheduled to stop:
Be advised that road maintenance will end on March 15th. Road crews will begin removing 
their equipment in preparation for the spring thaw. The road will remain open after the 15th, 
but travel will be at your own risk.

An official road closure date has not been set at this time. Official closures will be announced 
on the Moose Cree website, Facebook page, local radio station(s), community channel, and on 
community bulletin boards. 
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